In order to comply with Phoenix City Code and State Law, it is the policy of Phoenix Rod
and Gun Club that loose or “at large” dogs are prohibited.

Persons using the practical bays must keep their dog in a kennel on the bays or tied at
the lower patio area.

Persons using the public range must keep their dog in a kennel or tied off from the
shooter’s area.

Persons using the rifle ranges or practice bays must keep their dog in a kennel or tied
off from the shooter’s area.

At all other times on the property but off the shooting ranges the dog must be on a leash
under the direct control of the owner or designated custodian.



